
Partially 

Confidential 

 Submission    
No 98 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO IMPACT OF THE WESTERN HARBOUR 

TUNNEL AND BEACHES LINK 
 
 
 

Name: Name suppressed 

Date Received: 9 June 2021 

 

 



This is another ridiculous white elephant. 
The Northern Beaches needs better public transport, not more roads.  
The roads north of the tunnel exits are not capable of handling today's traffic, let alone even 
more dumped on them by a tunnel. 
The only residents to benefit will be Lower North Shore. Northern Beaches Residents will still 
suffer bottlenecks at North Narrabeen, Dee Why and French's Forest. That is where the big 
delays are. 


